
DRAFT FOR MR. GLASSCO.

L.H.’cKim, Esq. 
Hon. Secretary,

Dear Sir,

I am instructed by the Board of Governors of McGill 
University to acknowledge your letter of June 28th last, in 
which you set forth a resolution passed by the Executive Com­
mittee of the Graduates* Society on June 20th.

This resolution was placed before the Board and 
was sympathetically considered.

While the Board will always gladly receive and 
consider any representations made by the appropriate officers 
of the Graduates* Society, and while it will always sympathe­
tically consider claims of graduates of McGill University 
upon any positions within Its gift, the Board holds that it 
must, if it is to discharge faithfully its trust, place the 
Interests of the University first. It cannot agree to a 
policy which would confine the list of applicants for any 
position to those only who are graduates.
positions pa ticularly, such a policy is bound to result in 
in-breeding, and would prejudice the best interests of the 
Univer sity.

In academic
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